
 

4820         Special Release           30 September, 2024  

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATION 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Kayode O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, fspsp, felicitates all staff of the 

University of Ibadan as Nigeria celebrates her 64th Independence anniversary on Tuesday, 01 

October 2024.  

 

He wishes the University community a peaceful celebration and enjoins all to be law abiding 

citizens.  

 

Happy Independence Day 2024!  

 

Meanwhile, the Federal Government has declared Tuesday, 01 October 2024 as a public holiday 

for the celebrations.  

 

Workers on essential duties are expected to discharge their responsibilities as appropriate while 

work resumes for all staff on Wednesday, 02 October 2024. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, FCIML, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council. 
 

 


